
Darius Robinson 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Friday, June 16, 2023 2:06 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/16/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03668-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: To Clerk's office - RE: Rate increases 

Please, add to dockets 20230001, 20230006, and 20230023. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 9:43 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To Clerk's office - RE: Rate increases 

Hello John, 

To Clerks office. 

Thanks 
Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: Terry Duncan <terry_reliancepools@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 2:39 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate increases 

Dear Public Services committee, 
You can not allow these companies to increase rates. Families are struggling to buy food, water, electricity and gas. 
These companies are making millions and at the same time destroying the lives of working families across the state. 
Sunshine water, Duke Energy and TECO gas can not be allowed to crush what little stability we have left. We have been 
forced to make cuts in every aspect of our lives and we are running out of things to cut. Please spare Floridas families 
from further destruction. 

Sincerely, 
Terry Duncan 

117 Hickory Tree Road 
Longwood, FL 32750 

Sent from my iPhone 
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